
  Some Seasonal Reminders and Helpful Hints 
 
 
• Turn off the water to the exterior faucets to prevent pipe freezing and possible 

unit damage during the colder months. 
 

• Check to determine if you need to replace batteries in all smoke detectors. 
 

• Remove any remaining annual plants/and or perennials you may have placed out 
earlier in the year. 

 
• When covering and winterizing your outdoor grill for the season, please keep in 

mind that indoor storage of propane tanks is a violation of Connecticut law and a 
significant safety hazard. The tanks should be stored safely outside of the unit 
including the garage.  

 
• Holiday decorations will be provided for the entire community. Your external 

personal decorations are limited by association rules and regulations. 
 

• During snow removal season, please use some discretion in placing your trash 
barrels at the curb the evening before if it is snowing or there is a high probability 
of snow that evening. Trash barrels should be put out on Tuesday morning for 
pick-up when there is the potential for unfavorable conditions. This will help 
General Landscaping do a more effective job in clearing snow from in front of the 
units. 


